
Friday 3rd February 2023 

Porthleven School & Pre-School  

Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Thank you to all the children for being so enthusiastic with Numbers 

Day. There has been maths in all areas of the school, inside and 

outside. Most of the classes through the week, made cakes and 

cookies for our sale after school. 

So far we have raised £53.30 for NSPCC from our non uniform day. 

 

 

We will be taking part in 

‘Children’s Mental Health Week’ from Monday 6th February to Friday 

10th February. The theme this year is ‘Let’s Connect’.  At the beginning 

of the week, we will have a whole school assembly. Throughout the 

week, classes will have age appropriate lessons to support their own 

mental health and on Friday 10th, we would like all the children to come 

in clothes that express themselves. (no money required)  

 

 

The Year 5/6 netball tournament is in the final week. All teams have been fully 

committed to taking part and have done extremely well so far. There are only 2 points 

between the top two teams. A full report will be given for the first week back and 

where will celebrate by revealing the winning team.   

The 

expected 

attendance 

for a child is 

96% or 

above 

Class  Attendance  Late Marks 

Angelfish 90.14% 6 

Rainbowfish 93.43% 5 

Seahorses 88.29% 2 

Turtles 89.29% 1 

Narwhals 95.88% 2 

Swordfish 97.62% 2 

Manta Rays 90.87% 2 

Orcas 91.11% 4 

WHOLE SCHOOL 93.14% 24 

Team Points 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winners this week are the 

Yellow TEAM! 

Well done! 



Date  Event 

Monday 6th February Year 1 & Year 2  gymnastics at Penryn booked children only 

Friday 10th February Mental health week- dress to express 

Friday 10th February Turtles swimming 

Monday 13th Feb - 

Friday 17th Feb 

Half term 

Monday 20th February  INSET DAY—School closed 

Tuesday 21st February Back to school 

  

Information Sent Home this Week 

• Year 1 parent meetings 

• Year 3 parent meetings 

• Year 4 parent meetings 

• Reception parent meetings 

• Orcas parent meetings 

Next weeks lunch menu is week 3 

Dates for your diary 

The library has been refurbished and now used by all the 

children in school. We have over 3500 books in school, with a 

over 200 picture books for all ages. The librarians are doing an 

excellent job of recommended many of our new titles and the 

buzz about authors and books is evident through school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any pictures of reading in unusual places, please email 
them to Lfiggins@porthleven.cornwall.sch.uk so that they can be 
added to our library display.  
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